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***************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************

This Miscellaneous Text Report is being filed to respond to Mr. Christopher Morse's letter dated 3/11/2011 in reference 

to the Amended 12-Day Pre-General Report received on 12/4/2010 by the FEC: 

 

The additional cash receipts of $22,881.93 was the result of the data entry clerk errorneously dated the cash receipts 

using the members' check date AFTER the original report has been filed.  

 

An amended report (amendment 2) will be filed seperately today (3/31/2011) in addition to this Miscellaneous Text 

Report. 


